Sister City Committee

July 29,2014

Present: Jeanine Normand, Dee Dee Litaker, Ed Lamonte, Dennis Sherrin, Judy Culbreth, Tod Jonson,
Cindy Wilson, Sherry Sullivan, Jack Burrell

Ed Lamont made a motion to approve the minutes from the previous meeting, Tod Jonson seconded
the motion, all approved. Jack Burrell and Dee Dee Litaker abstained from vote.

It was ask that we include all who attend the meetings in each copy of the minutes.

DISCUSSION

Rhos on Sea was discussed. More information needed on educational exchange, economics and cultural
information. Also more information needed on events, top tourist attractions and art community.

Some members of committee wanted to ask Rhos on Sea what they would show a delegation from
Fairhope if they were to visit.

Discussion was also had on the historical authenticity of Prince Madoc. Reference was made to the AL
historical commission and others in the State who do not recognize Prince Madoc as part of Alabama’s

history.

The next meeting will be August 26" at 4p.m. in the Delchamps Suite at the Civic Center



